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News from our Board
Thank you Ms. Brenda! 

Ms. Patsy Mason has resigned as Executive Director from Kindercottage
effective immediately.  The Executive Committee, of the Board of Directors,
has asked Ms. Brenda Crisp to step back into the role. Brenda has agreed and
will now be working full-time hours at Kindercottage.  

Please help us make these transitions as smooth as possible by directing all
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questions to our board chair, Phil Wilhelm (drphil@drphilwilhelm.com). Please
avoid burdening Brenda with questions while she focuses on running
Kindercottage and being available for the children and their families.

The Board of Directors will be meeting soon to begin planning our search for
the next Executive Director.  Prayers are much appreciated for Brenda and the
staff, as they continue to serve the children and families of East St. Louis.  

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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